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IAOM Convention Poster Session Invitation 
 
Dear Colleagues,  
​
I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to extend a warm invitation to participate in the 
upcoming International Association of Orofacial Myology (IAOM) Convention 2025, an 
esteemed event that brings together professionals from across the nation to share insights, 
innovations, and best practices.  
​
We are currently seeking submissions for poster presentations, an excellent opportunity to 
highlight your work, research findings, or innovative solutions to a broad audience of industry 
peers, experts, and enthusiasts. Posters are invaluable in enriching the convention's discourse 
and fostering a vibrant exchange of ideas. Presenting at the IAOM Convention offers numerous 
benefits, including:  
 

1.​ Networking Opportunities: Connect with industry leaders, potential collaborators, and 
like-minded professionals.  

2.​ Industry Recognition: Highlight your expertise and contributions to the field.  
3.​ Professional Development: Gain valuable feedback and insights that can enhance 

your future work.  
 
Please look for submission Guidelines in upcoming weeks. Note this year's posters will be 
presented virtually.  
​
Should you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact 
Hetal Sutaria at iaom.posterboard@gmail.com. 
​
We are here to support you throughout the submission process.  
​
Thank you for considering this invitation, and we look forward to the possibility of your 
contribution.  
 
Best regards, 
Hetal Sutaria, BS, RDH, COM® 
IAOM Board Certified Orofacial Myologist™ 
IAOM Poster Session Subcommittee Chair 
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